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Dear Porter Student: 
 
RE: SUBJECT TO DISQUALIFICATION WINTER 2011 
 
At the end of this past quarter, the Office of the Registrar reviewed your record and determined that you 
were subject to disqualification based on your cumulative and/or current term grade point average (please 
see the email letter recently sent by the Registrar’s Office for a detailed description of the requirements 
for good standing, as well as information about your GPA). Porter College has reviewed your case and 
you are being allowed to continue your studies on academic probation for another quarter.  
 
Please note that if you again fall subject to disqualification, the Academic Standing Committee will 
review your case and is likely to bar or disqualify you at that time, an action that would be noted on your 
permanent academic record. Students who are barred cannot enroll for a specified number of quarters; 
those who are disqualified are prohibited from enrolling at all University of California campuses. 
 
You will be required to meet with a Porter College adviser two times during the quarter – once at the 
beginning of the quarter and again by mid-quarter for a progress check. We hope to be able to assist you 
in developing a plan that will make the best use of your remaining time at the University. Complete the 
Academic Standing Tutorial and Worksheet available online at 
http://advising.ucsc.edu/student/standing/ast.html, and bring the completed worksheet to us at your first 
advising appointment. It will give background information to the Academic Standing Committee, should 
you be reviewed for disqualification at any time in the future. Please complete it fully, or substitute a 
letter, if you prefer. Please note that your validation sticker will be held until you meet with a Porter 
adviser. 
 
If you have not already done so, you should review your grades via my.ucsc.edu. If you are currently 
enrolled in a course that requires a prerequisite that you did not pass, you will be dropped from the 
course. You should find and enroll in an alternate course for the quarter as soon as possible.  
 
While you are on probation, you may not exercise the P/NP grading option.  If you requested P/NP 
grading instead of letter grading in a course for the coming term, your request for P/NP grades will be 
changed to letter grades. 
 
We want to urge you to take full advantage of advising and other support resources in the coming quarter 
so that you may excel in your courses and return to good standing. We look forward to meeting with you 
soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lupe Allen        Bob Giges   
Academic Preceptor       Academic Preceptor  
  
  


